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Stormwater Renewal – Relining works 
Reserve Street, Annandale 

(Outside 49, and 18 Reserve Street)   
 
                                                          

                                                                                      
                     Example of “before”                                                    Example of “after” 
 
Dear Resident, 
Inner West Council will soon be relining the stormwater pipeline in Reserve Street, 
Annandale.  
Council is committed to delivering high quality, cost effective infrastructure and facilities for the 
community of the inner west.  

Safe streets and clean storm water is a key priority for Inner West Council. Managing storm water 
is extremely important, so Council is upgrading infrastructure not only to minimise flooding on our 
local roads, but also to ensure that stormwater discharged into our waterways and harbour is as 
clean as possible. 

Inner West Council is investing about $35,000 to bring you this project. 

These works are part of the $2.4M budget the Inner West Council has allocated to investing on 
Stormwater this financial year. 

For more information on this project, including start date, duration, how the undertaking of the 
works might impact you, contact details of contractor and Inner West Council’s officer, please see 
the reverse of this page. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Cr Darcy Byrne 
Mayor 
Inner West Council 
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27 September, 2019 

 
To the Resident        
 
Stormwater Renewal – Relining works 
 

Reserve Street, Annandale 
(Outside 49, and 18 Reserve Street) 
 
 

Interflow Pty Limited - Inner West Council’s contractor - will begin pipe relining works in your 
street during the next week commencing on Wednesday 02nd October, 2019 (weather 
permitting) 
The works are expected to take one week to complete, weather permitting, and include: 

• Relining works, in Reserve Street, Annandale (Outside 49, and 18 Reserve Street). 
All access to properties will be maintained throughout the works. 

During construction, please do not park next to or near any of the works in progress. 
For any enquiries about these works, please contact Danny Tang from Interflow Pty Limited on 
0427 465 314 or qtrinh@interflow.com.au . 

Alternatively, please feel free to contact Inner West Council’s Project Engineer, Imad Alaloul on 
9392 5263 between 8:30 am and 4:30 pm on weekdays. 

Inner West Council appreciates your cooperation and apologises for any inconvenience caused.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Imad Alaloul | Project Engineer 
Inner West Council 
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